
Christian Bunk, Ovcrscas Export Manager
SATA Farbspritztechnik GmbH & Co. KG
Dormertalstrasse 20
70806 Korwestheim, Gerrnany

Bureau of Air Quality

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection

Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 8468

Harrisburg, PA 17105-8468
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CERTIFIED MAlL NO.: 70042510000013326532

Dear Mr. Bunk:

Thank you for your recent email and anachment informing the Pennsylvania Department
of Environmental Proteclion (DEP) that SATA Farbspritztechnik GmbH & Co. KG (SATA)
would be changing the names of some of its products. efTective January 1, 2009. YOll stated that
00 tcchnicaJchanges would accompany these name changes.

YOll indicated that one of the products involved in the product name change is thc
SATAjet 3000 RP spray gun range, which we understand to include thc SATAjet 3000 RP and
the SATAjet 3000 RP Digital spray gun models. You stated that the product names for the
SATAjet 3000 RP and the SATAjet 3000 RP Digital spray gun models wi ll be changed by
adding the letter "B" to the names. Accordingly, we understand that the new product names are
SATAjet 3000 B RP and SATAjet 3000 B RP Digital.

Your letter refcrenced the DEP's April 12, 2004, approval letter. Please note that the
April 12,2004, approval lelter did not cover the SATAjet 3000 RP and the SATAjet 3000 RP
Digital spray gun models. Those models were covered by the DEP's February 21, 2007,
approval letter.

Based upon your assurance that no technical change to these spray gun models has been
or will be made in connection with the name change, please be assured that the approvaJ and
conditions for the Dcpartment 's contilluing approval, as set fOl1h in the DEP's F~bruary 21 ,
2007, letter, continue to apply to the products.

If you have any qucstions regarding this approval, picase contact Scott Kepner by
telephone at 717-772-2330 or by email at skepner@state.pa.us.

Sincerely,

\\".. '->-F t:&?rv\i;;yce E. Epps ~
Director

Enclosures

www.dep.state.pa.us



Mr. Christian Bunk

bcc: Ron Davis
Seott Kepner
Jane Greber
Susan Hoyle
Kristen Furlan
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